
Important Update for Our Valued Gym 

Members 

Dear Gym Users, 

We are committed to providing you with a safe and clean environment to achieve your fitness 

goals. In light of recent events, we have upgraded our cleaning standards for your health and 

safety. 

New Cleaning Protocols Include: 

• Deep cleaning of all equipment and surfaces daily. 

• Increased frequency of disinfecting high-touch areas. 

• Provision of hand sanitizing stations throughout the facility. 

• Encouraging members to clean equipment before and after use. 

• Regular training for our staff on the latest cleaning procedures. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Together, we can maintain a healthy and 

safe workout environment. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


